
Many thanks to you and your staff for the care given to me
It all started 2 years ago (2009) when Dr. A. noticed a high pressure in my 
left eye and referred me to Dr. Shawn Cohen. Pressure was lowered with 
Laser treatment by Dr. Cohen.
 
This April/2011 after a revisit to Dr. A., he requested I see Dr. Cohen again. 
Upon that visit, surgery was schedule for both eyes. Pressure was controlled 
with eyes drops and cataract surgery was done.
 
It is now May 17th, 2 days after the final eye surgery, and it all looks 
perfect.  I loved the experience, which was painless, and now have both eyes 
back to where I do NOT required glasses except reading glasses (1.25) that 
were purchased at Walmart.

This is the first time in 30 years that I can drive my car without glasses.
 
Wow ! What a treat. You have changed my life…..Many thanks again….

R.L. 
St-Zotique, Qc


